
 
     MEDIA ALERT 

 

05 January 2024   
 
PAROLE PLACEMENT FOR OSCAR PISTORIUS 
 
The Department of Correctional Services (DCS) able to confirm that Oscar Pistorius is a parolee, 
effectively from 5 January 2024.  He was admitted into the system of Community Corrections 
and is now at home. 
 

                                                 ENDS 
Singabakho Nxumalo: 079 523 5794 

Singabakho.Nxumalo@dcs.gov.za 
Logan Maistry: 083 644 4050 
Logan.Maistry1@dcs.gov.za 

Call Centre: 0860 000 327 // enquiry.complaints@dcs.gov.za 
Website: www.dcs.gov.za  
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